
Newsletter Editor Report  

June 7, 2015  

  

   

MPLA Activities  

 

 Compiled two issues of the MPLA Newsletter, April/May 2015 and June/July 2015. 

 Read board member and committee reports prepared for the meeting on June 16. 

 

For future issues  

 

 The submission deadline for the upcoming August/September issue is July 1. 

o I know it is a busy season, but it really helps if state representatives submit at least some  

news from their states.  For the most recent issue, six of the twelve MPLA states did not 

share any news at all.  That makes it difficult to put together a balanced picture of the region. 

 JaNae Kinikin, the excellent volunteer proofreader of past issues, will not be available to proofread  

in the future.  If you would be interested in proofreading, or know someone who might be, please  

let me know. 

 My term as newsletter editor will end with the August/September issue.  I am glad to commit to 

another year if the board would like me to, or hand it off if that is the board’s preference. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted  

  

Amadee Ricketts  


